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Special Worship on June 9  

On June 9 weôll celebrate the Confirmation of Zach Richards and have our June Service of Holy 

Communion. This is also the Day of Pentecost and we invite you to wear RED!! Please join us for 

this special day.  

**Note that we begin our summer schedule on June 2 with one worship service at 9:30 a.m. 

THE MESSENGER 



2  

  A Note From Missions                                     
        Nancy Rutherford 

Last month we talked about 
the students in the Stow-
Munroe Falls school district 
bringing in clothes for our 
Community Clothing 
Closet. On Monday, May 
20, at 6:00 p.m. weôll be 

sorting the clothing into bags by size and 
gender. ñMany hands make light workò and   
if you have an hour to spare, come on by 
Fellowship Hall that night. Distribution will be 
Saturday, September 7, 9 a.m.-noon; set-up 
on Friday, September 6. 

               Coins for Lent  

Thank you to everyone who participated in 
Coins for Lent. We currently $810.71!! That 
was from 38 bags! If you havenôt returned 
your Lenten bag, you have time to turn it in 
any weekday during office hours or in the 
collection plate on Sunday. This money will 
go toward flood buckets for UMCOR.                                    
             

             atjohnsivyland.com  

 

Thank You Darrow 

Street Grange!  

On Sunday, April 7,           
Dorothy Brown presented 
our congregation with a 
check from the Darrow 
Street Grange for $15,000. 
We are incredibly thankful 
for this generous gift. 
   
In 1874 the farmers around Darrowville and 
Hudson began ñtalking Grange.ò Darrowville        
is one of the oldest villages in Ohio, its site  
plotted in 1800 by Joseph Darrow who had 
come west with David Hudson, as his           
surveyor. It has been said that Darrow           
surveyed practically all the early land bought 
from the Connecticut Land Company in this         
part of the State. The settlement, never large, 
was a progressively minded farming center         
and it was natural that these people would be 
interested in something as new and promising 
as the Grange.  
 
On March 20, 1874, a group of men and 
women pioneers organized work in this            
community and packed the little school house  
in Darrowville. They discussed the advisability 
of organizing a Grange in Darrowville. On 
March 26 thirty-one women and men met in 
Dewey Hall, which is now the red barn of Mrs. 
Glassô farm just north of the present Grange 
Hall and organized Darrow Street Subordinate 
Grange No. 751 with the assistance of Deputy 
W. Williamson from Portage County. The        
charter list would have been larger, but only  
five from a single family were allowed to join         
as charter members! The fee was 50 cents for 
women and $3.00 for men, and later changed 
to $3.00 for women and $5.00 for men. 
 
Since that time the Grange has been an         
active part of the community. Last month          
the Darrowville Street Grange met to discuss 
the dispersing of funds they had on hand         
and chose our church, along to two others,       
to receive gifts.  The Grange (and Dorothy           
and Bill Brown) have been faithful in providing 
our food pantry with paper products for years. 
Thank you Grange!!  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwikw4_09-3hAhUOJt8KHXNyBqwQjB16BAgBEAQ&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjohnsivyland.com%2F2016-10-19-umcor-flood-bucket-collection&psig=AOvVaw1AkSlOSXJGTbzqSdta0bh0&ust=1556374129553026
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Claudia Bolden  

 
   
 
~ Kudos to Karen Rocco for 
doing a special Kidsô 
Church for 17 kiddos on 
Easter. 
~ A special thanks to all of you that signed up 
for VBS. We still need more volunteers and 
help with set-up. 
~ We need clear lights for VBS. Please label 
your lights with your name with masking tape 
and weôll return them. 
~ Check around your house to see if you have 
(2) spot lights that we can borrow for VBS. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Holy Thursday Chocolate Seder on           
April 18 was delicious! What you donôt       
see  on the plate above is the lamb shank 
represented by a drumstick ice cream cone 
or the wine represented by chocolate milk. 
Neveah and Trey were the children who 
asked the questions of Passover. Ms. 
Boldenôs granddaughter, Brooklin, won the 
prize for finding the chocolate matzah.  

                Easterï A Joyous Occasion! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 
 Hunting for Easter Eggs    Joyful Noise sang the Prelude        Pastor Karen speaks about  
                                                                 at Easter Services               the Light and Andy carries it out 


